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1.0 Purpose of the Report 
 
1.1 To bring to the attention of the Members the draft of the reviewed 

Corporate Strategy prior to consultation. 
 
2.0 Financial, Legal, Risk and Staffing Implications 
 
2.1 There are no financial, legal, risk or staffing implications arising out of 

the production of the Plan.  
 
3.0 Draft Strategy 
 
3.1 The current Corporate Strategy which was adopted in 2004 is currently 

subject to a mid-term review. 
 
3.2 This is for several reasons including general good practise, but also 

specifically we want to ensure the corporate strategy is aligned to the 
medium term financial strategy, given the current budget pressures we 
are currently facing.  

 
3.3 A meeting of the Leading groups Chairs and Vice Chairs took place 

earlier this year to look at our current priorities and finances. As a 
consequence of this meeting workshops were held in June with 
Members to review priorities and the medium term financial standing. 

 
3.4 A revised strategy has been drafted as a consequence of the findings 

at these workshops and it is intended to consult on this document over 
the summer period. 

 
 
Recommendations 
 
IT IS THEREFORE RECOMMENDED THAT ; Council notes the draft revised 
strategy and approves it to go out to further consultation. 
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